
IASB Liaison April Talking Points 

Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for April. 
 
 

1. With the potential onboarding of new board members approaching, IASB has a lot of 
resources for new board members. We offer the required training online, resources to 
familiarize the new members with the role of the board, and webinars on numerous 
topics that might interest them. The IASB New Board Member webpage offers a 
great starting point.  

2. The 2025 Joint Annual Conference is still a few months away, but planning is well 
underway, and registration will open June 2. Please refer to the IASB Conference 
page to stay up to date with all the information. 

3. In April, PRESS Plus Issue 118 will be released. This will be a large and complex 
issue.  Be on the lookout for the webinar that will explain the changes.  If you are 
unable to make that webinar, it will be available for later viewing via the archived 
webinars page. 
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